

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Zambia to the United Nations in Geneva

The Zambia Deputy Permanent Representative to the United Nations in Geneva Margaret Kaemba

Cordially Invites

Swiss Tour Operators For a Meeting at the Zambia Permanent Mission in Geneva on Tourism in Zambia- 4Th September 2019, 10:00 Hrs

The Deputy Permanent Representative to the United Nation in Geneva, Ms. Margaret L. Kaemba, cordially invites Swiss Tour Operators for a Meeting to discuss opportunities in the Tourism Sector in Zambia on 4th September, 2019 at 10:00 hours.

Venue:

Mission of Zambia Rue de Vermont 37-39 CH-1208 Geneva

and the Meeting is for 2 hours and free of Charge as you will get First Hand Information about Zambia